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Division of Antipolo City

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

¢ o B OIC-Office of the Asst. Division Superintendent,
Education Program Supervisors, District Supervisor
Elementary & Secondary School Heads Concerned

FOR : DR. MERTHEL M. EVARDOMI;,/
Acting Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
OIC-Office of the SDS
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OIC - Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT : Training-Workshop on “LabView” for High School Students

DATE : March 2, 2015

Attached is a letter invitation for the following schools from Technological Institute of the
Philippines RE: Training-Workshop on “LABVIEW"” to be held at TIP Quezon City on Saturday, March 7,
2015.

Please submit the list of students and teachers who will join the said training-workshop.

1. Antipolo NHS - Fifty (50) students
2. Mayamot NHS - Fifty (50) students
3. San Jose NHS - Fifty (50) students
4. Mambugan NHS - Fifty (50) students
5. San Isidro NHS - Fifty (50) students
6. San Roque NHS - Fifty (50) students
7. Dela Paz NHS - Fifty (50) students
8. San Jose NHS-Dalig Ext. - Fifty (50) students
9. Bagong Nayon || NHS - Fifty (50) students
10. Cupang NHS - Fifty (50) students
11. Muntidilaw NHS - Fifty (50) students
12. Marcelino Santos NHS - Fifty (50) students
13. Maximo L. Gatlabayan MNHS-Boso-Boso - Fifty (50) students
14. San Juan NHS - Fifty (50) students
15. Maximo L. Gatlabayan MNHS - Fifty (50) students

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is earnestly desired.
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DR. MERTHEL EVARDOME
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of City Schools-Antipolo City

Dear Dr. Evardome,

The Technological Institute of the Philippines is committed to promote Information and Communication
Technology (ICT) proficiencies among high school students of Pasig City. The TIPQC through its Extension
Services Program, Admissions and Marketing Office, and Electronics Engineering Department plan to
conduct a training workshop on LabView , which will be held on Saturday, March 7, 2015.

LabVIEW is a programming environment in which you create programs using a graphical notation. Uniike the
traditional text-based programming languages, like C, C++, Java, or MATLAB, you program in LabVIEW
graphically, that is functions are represented as nodes with inputs and outputs, and are wired through which
data flows.

In this regard, we are inviting fifty (50) students who are interested to join from each of the following High
Schaols of the Division of Antipolo. The actual training will last for eight (8) hours. The Training will start at
8AM and will finish at 5PM. Certificates of Participation will be given to all the participants after the training.
TIP will also provide lunch for the participants and the-accompanying teachers.

Name of Schools
Antipolo NHS-main Bagong Nayon Il NHS
Mayamot NHS Cupang NHS
San Jose NHS ~Antipolo NHS-Muntindilaw Ext.
Mambugan NHS Marcelino Santos NHS
San Isidro NHS ’ Maximo Gatlabayan MHS-Boso-Boso
Antipolo NHS-San Roque San Juan NHS
Antipolo NHS-Dela Paz Extension Maximo Gatlabayan MNHS-Paenaan
San Jose National HS-Dalig Extension San Roque NHS

We are looking forward to be of service to your high school students.
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MR. IAN |. LLENARES
SOCIP Coordinator




